Pfitzner, Laura

From: D'Ettorre, Gina

Sent: Tuesday, 26 November 2013 5:14 PM

To: !MAG Admin

Subject: FW: Consultation re AMA application for re-authorisation [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Security Classification:

UNCLASSIFIED

From: Alison Verhoeven [mailto:averhoeven@ahha.asn.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 26 November 2013 4:48 PM

To: D'Ettorre, Gina

Subject: RE: Consultation re AMA application for re-authorisation [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Gina

The Australian Healthcare and Hospitals Association appreciates your consultation with us. We believe the current arrangements are satisfactory and have no additional comments.

Kind regards

Alison Verhoeven Chief Executive Officer

Australian Healthcare & Hospitals Association

the voice of public healthcare

T: 02 6162 0780 | F: 02 6162 0779 | M: 0403 282 501

Post: PO Box 78, Deakin West, ACT 2600

Location: Unit 8, 2 Phipps Close, Deakin, ACT

E: averhoeven@ahha.asn.au W: www.ahha.asn.au





Donate to AHHA's Movember Team

Follow us on Facebook http://www.facebook.com/Aushealthcare or Twitter at https://twitter.com/AusHealthcare